
 

 

 

 

 
 

COUNCIL 

01 April 2014 at 7.00 pm 

 
 

Further to the recent despatch of agenda and papers for the above meeting, please find 

notice of two questions received from members of the public: 

 

 

 

4. To receive any questions from members of the public under paragraph 17 of Part 2 

(The Council and District Council Members) of the Constitution. (Pages 1 - 2) 
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Item 4 -  To receive any questions from members of the public under paragraph 17 of 

Part 2 (The Council and District Council Members) of the Constitution. 

 

Question 1: 

‘Can the Leader of the Council explain the lack of any provision in the proposal for 

recurring management costs and staffing for the new car parks, including CCTV 

monitoring? 

Given the lack of such provision and the lack of any perimeter at ground level to limit 

pedestrian access, how will the new car parks be able to meet the minimum security and 

safety standards to obtain the British Parking Association/ACPO 'PARK MARK' certificate?  

What consultation has the council had with police on the safety and security aspects of 

the proposal?’ 

  

John Morrison 

 

 

Question 2: 

‘Why is the Council not thinking strategically and why is it not integrating the proposed 

new car parks into a wider masterplan for the town centre?’ 

 

Roger FitzGerald 
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